
Important Dates 

 May 11: Last Saturday Tutoring @ SFEBB 5170
May 18: UB Senior Graduation Celebration 
May 24: Kearns Graduation @ Maverick Center
May 27: No School - Memorial Day (Salt Lake SD) 
May 31: East, Highland, West Graduation @ Huntsman Center



Welcome our new UB Program Manager!

Kevin Enriquez (he/him)

Hello! My name is Kevin Enriquez, and I am the new UB Program Manager starting on May 8th! I was born
in Los Angeles, CA but raised in Rose Park, UT. I am a West High, University of Utah, and Upward Bound
alum. Also, I have previously worked with Upward Bound as a team leader, tutor, and bridge mentor. I will
be a graduate student coming this Fall semester studying Education, Leadership, and Policy here at the
University of Utah.

Some fun facts about me is I love to laugh a ton, I collect Hot Wheels and Funko Pops, and I have recently
been getting into �itness! I also love cars. 

I'm so excited to return to the program in this new role and continue the success of TRIO Upward Bound
and all it has to o�er to its students! 

UB Senior Highlight

A big congratulations to our UB seniors who will be graduating at the end of this month! 

Class of 2024



EAST

Joaquin Quintanar

Melissa Mena 

Gabriela Galvez

Citlaly Lopez 

Elmabel Marin 

Acayla Vestal 

WEST

Brandon Garcia Cruz

Estevan Garcia Medina

Isela Bahena Torres

Keila Torres

Paola Juarez 

HIGHLAND

Lilibeth Leon-Perez

Lucia Nkoyo

Marisol Juarez

Nicholas Torres

Nicolas Garner

Jenny Paz (Innovations)

KEARNS

Sage Ovalle 

Liberdee Ostler 

Briseida Pineda 

Amy Rodriguez 

Emiliano Castaneda (Granstville)

Spring College Tour Recap 



We flew 18 UB sophomores and juniors to Portland, Oregon for our annual spring college tour! We visited
Portland State University and Western Oregon University. We also visited the Tillamook Factory, the Rose
Test Garden, and Downtown Portland. 

We had a lot of fun and the spring college tour was a success! 

Thank you!

As we get closer to wrapping up the school year at the end of this month, I would like to congratulate all UB
students on �inishing the 23-24 school year!

Thank you so much for all the e�ort you've put into the program. Let's �inish strong and complete the last
few weeks of tutoring before summer! 

- Marley 

Questions?
Bri Lebreton

Associate Director

801.581.7188



Marley Dominguez 

Upward Bound Program Coordinator 

801.581.7188

Email Bri

Email Marley

Don't forget to follow us on social media!
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